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Teaching, Learning & Relevance
● 5/10 - Nicolet Technical College hosted the annual dual credit training day. Dual credit

courses allow a student to earn college and high school credits by taking the course on
the THS campus and being taught by THS instructors. Students earning credits are
issued a college transcript demonstrating their academic standing. The training day is
required of high school staff members that offer dual credit classes through Nicolet. Staff
spent the day collaborating with their college counterparts reviewing curriculum and
learning competencies, along with training on various topics needed to teach dual credit
courses at a level that meets college standards.

The Whole Student
● 5/17 -The children's play, Goldilocks and the Three Pigs was performed throughout the

day. Three shows were held for the elementary and middle school students, with an
evening performance for the public at 7:00 p.m. Drama awards followed. Congrats to all
for another great year of Drama performances.

● 5/19 - Twelve senior Link Crew Leaders were celebrated and recognized for their hard
work and dedication to the Link Crew Transition Program. All twelve were involved for
both their junior and senior years and did a remarkable job transitioning and mentoring
last year’s juniors.

● 6/1 - 2023-24 Link Crew Leaders were selected and attended a Spring Development
training where they learned about the importance, impact, and responsibility a Link
Leader has on our building. Building community and trust as a leadership group begins
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during this training as well as communicating important dates and upcoming
responsibilities. Congratulations to our returning and new Link Leaders

Communication & Community Engagement
● 5/24 - The Senior Awards/Scholarship Ceremony was held. The event was attended by

students, parents and community scholarship representatives. The Class of 2023 was
awarded local scholarships in the amount of $158,850. The THS Scholarship Program
is an example of the community support that THS student receive to acknowledge their
academic achievements, as well as their future endeavors. Thank you to THS
Scholarship Coordinator, Michele Balda along with Jen Beaumier and Dan Rieter for
their work to connect students with community donors through the program.

● 5/24 - The annual THS Senior Service Project was conducted with students helping
various community organizations throughout the day. Examples are: Tomahawk VFW,
American Legion, City of Tomahawk, Golden Age Living Center and Riverview Health
Services. The senior class enjoyed giving back to the community that has supported
their growth throughout their K-12 education.

● 5/26 - Graduation Commencement took place at 7:00 PM. Eighty-two seniors
participated in the ceremony and celebrated their accomplishment of graduation. Thank
you to the many school organizations and departments that planned and conducted the
event.

District Workforce
● Staffing update - As of June 7, there is one Social Studies teaching vacancy to fill. The

interview process is in progress.


